


Harvest Picnic & Annual Meeting

Join us September 14th, 2024 11am-2pm. 

Note: veggie burgers and vegan hot dogs will be available.  



Garden Closing Check-out

Procedure

In order to be in good standing for the

2025 season, you must check out of the

garden with Greg, the Garden Coordinator,

or with a Committee Member. Garden

check-out will take place the first two

weeks of October. Schedule will be

available on the bulletin board, the white

board, and via Remind message. During

this time, a check-out sheet must be

signed by both you and the Garden

Coordinator or a Committee Member,

confirming the plot can be successfully plowed.  

ALL volunteers hours or monetary donation MUST be completed by October 12th

4pm. 




